
 
 

Glenn Frisch Memorial Scholarship 
 
 
This $500 scholarship was established in 2024 by the family of Glenn Frisch in his 
memory.  Glenn grew up in Dumont and graduated from Wheaton High School in 1979. 
 
This scholarship will be awarded to a well-rounded student with an average GPA.  Priority 
will be given to students who have a passion for music and have participated in band or 
choir. 
 
Essay:  In 500 words or less, submit a typed, double-spaced essay that answers the 
following: 

• Wheaton is in a rural area with limited resources.  How has attending Wheaton Area 
High School made you a well-rounded person? 

 
This scholarship will be awarded to the recipient during their 2nd year of their post-

secondary education. 
 
 
Name: __________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Address: ________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Phone Number: __________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Name of College: ________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Intended Major: __________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Applications are due to Mrs. Hersch by Friday, April 26th. 
 
 


